

Headteacher: Mrs J Griffiths M.Sc, B.Sc, SLE, NPQH, FCCT

Calder Road, Rawtenstall, Rossendale, Lancashire BB4 8HW

Telephone: 01706 223171

e-mail: reception@aldergrange.lancs.sch.uk

Website: www.aldergrange.com

12th September 2024 Dear Parent/Carer

Can you support our upcoming careers fair?

To support our pupils in their next steps we are hosting a Careers Fair on Friday 1st November from 1:30pm to 4:30pm, where people and organisations can chat informally with our Y10/11 pupils and sixth form students in a relaxed environment.

Whilst we always have a wide range of providers come in to school, we feel that having as many employers as possible who represent local firms is particularly valuable for pupils.

Our pupils have indicated that they would be interested in meeting representatives from the following areas of employment:

Accountancy	Building & Construction	Marketing/Advertising Roles
Actuary / Insurance broker	Counselling	Police
Animal Carer	Cyber Security/computer programming	Plumber
Animator	Dentistry & Careers in medicine	Psychiatrist/Psychologist
Architecture	Electrician	Vet
Armed Forces	Engineering	Fashion/Costume Designer
Banking	Joinery and carpentry	Film Industry Roles
Business Management	Graphic Design	Forensics
Cabin Crew/air industry	Nursing	

We are keen to welcome parent volunteers in to school for the fair, so if you work in any of these areas or indeed an area that isn't mentioned here but you feel that you can contribute, and you are able to be in school for the afternoon of Friday 1st November, please contact our Careers Advisor, Sara Ashworth at sashworth@aldergrange.com. Your time and support for this event would be greatly appreciated.

Kind regards

Russell Milnes

Assistant Headteacher